
HB 1893 -- BLIND PENSION BENEFITS

SPONSOR: Marshall

This bill specifies that an individual who has been certified by an
opthalmologist as having no usable vision and whose condition is
deemed to be permanent must be exempt from the requirement to have
subsequent vision examinations in order to continue to be eligible
to receive blind pension benefits.


